
SACRED HEART CMI KINDERGARTEN, THEVARA 

CIRCULAR 59/2022-23 for PRE KG, LKG and UKG                                  13/12/2022 

Dear Parents, 

 As informed, Noel 2022, the Christmas programme of LKG students will be held on 
Saturday, 17 December at 04:30 pm at the Public School Auditorium. SHKG warmly 
welcomes parents and expects your whole hearted support and cooperation. Please be 
seated at the Auditorium by 04:15 pm as we will start the programme on time. 

 Official invitation to parents of LKG students have been sent through post by your child. 
Hope you received the invitation. Please do inform the class teacher through the 
handbook, if you have not yet received it. 

 Students of Pre KG and UKG also posted Greeting cards to parents during their field trip to 
the Post office. If you have not received yet, please inform the office. 

 Participants of ‘NOEL’ will get a detailed circular regarding the programme day 
arrangements on Thursday. 

 The students selected for various programme need practice and rehearsals but many 

students are absent from class. Stage rehearsal is being given to all participants from 12th 

Monday onwards. Parents please ensure that your child will be present and do not miss 

the practice on these days. 

 A full stage rehearsal or run-through for the entire programme will be held in the 

auditorium on 15th and 16th from 09:30 am to 11:30 am. It is mandatory for all participants 

to be present on that day. Please note, there should not be any kind of early leaving or late 

coming on those days except for the students who might be sick. 

 The cost of the programme costume arranged by teachers, Greeting card and Christmas 

craft made by children etc. will be deducted from the advance amount. The amount will be 

informed by the office. 

 The Kindergarten will celebrate Christmas on Tuesday, 20 December. Students may come 
wearing colour dress. 

 Classes will be held for PRE KG, LKG and UKG till Tuesday, 20 December. Thereafter the 

Kindergarten will be closed for Christmas holidays and will reopen on Tuesday, 03 

January 2023. 

 

“May the blessings and happiness of Christmas be yours” 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
Headmistress 


